
 
 

 

 
CITY OF SAN DIEGO 

COMMISSION ON THE STATUS OF WOMEN 
  

  

DATE:  April 11, 2025   

TO:  Honorable Commissioners  

FROM:  Commissioner Susan Davis, Chair   

SUBJECT: Commission on the Status of Women Meeting – ADJOURNED 

 

 

The Commission on the Status of Women meeting scheduled for Friday April 11, 
2025, at 12:00 p.m. has been adjourned. The next regularly scheduled meeting will 
be held on May 9, 2025, at 12:00 p.m. 

For further information please contact Fatima Maciel, Staff Liaison for the 
Commission on the Status of Women at FaMaciel@sandiego.gov or (619) 218- 7083 
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